
POLICY ON NEW GRANT OF TAXI LICENCES
The Licensing Committee, at its meeting held on 1st September, 2016, agreed that any applications for new Taxi Licences would only be granted on the condition that only an electric vehicle from the approved list can be placed on service.  Any subsequent replacement vehicles operated under these new licences will also need to be from the approved list of electric vehicles.
The Committee further agreed that privacy glass would not be permitted and that applicants should contact the vehicle manufacturer to make the necessary adjustments to the vehicle at the factory if possible or, if not possible, at the applicant's own expense prior to it being submitted for test.

The current approved electric vehicles are:-

Nissan Leaf (Saloon)

Renault Zoe (Saloon)

Kia Soul (Saloon)

Nissan NV200 (WAV)

Members noted that a new Taxi Licence will only be issued when the number of taxis fell below the limit and full taxi survey determines that there is significant demand for taxis which is unmet or under the Committee policy on corporate licences and electric vehicles approved on 3rd March, 2016).
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